

OFFICE OF MAYOR BUDDY DYER

December 30, 2019

The Honorable Kevin J. Thibault, P.E. Florida Department of Transportation 605 Suwanee Street Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Subject: Seminole County Commission Concerns

Dear Secretary Thibault,

I am transmitting this letter of concern addressed to me as the Chair of the Central Florida Commuter Rail Commission by Chairman Jay Zembower, of the Seminole County Board of County Commissioners. After careful review of the questions and concerns raised in their letter by staff, the answers to these issues are best addressed by SunRail and or FDOT staff. The Commission would like for these issues to be addressed at or prior to the next Central Florida Commuter Rail Commission meeting in order for their Commission to confirm previous representations by you and the SunRail staff to their County and Central Florida Commuter Rail Commissioners.

Sincerely,

Buddy Dyer

Chairman of the Central FL Commuter Rail Commission

Cc: B. Dallari, J. Demings, V. Janer, E. Kelly

Attachment: